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Approval of FIP funding for Improved Forested Landscape Management Project in 
the DRC  

 
 
The FIP Sub-Committee approves, taking into account comments by Sub-Committee members,  
USD 36.9 million in FIP grant funding for the project proposal entitled, DRC: Improved Forested 
Landscape Management, submitted by the Government of DRC and the International Bank for 
Reconstruction and Development (IBRD). 

 
The FIP Sub-Committee notes the final estimate of USD 1.275 million for project implementation 
and supervision services and approves USD 425,000 for the final tranche of funding for such 
costs. 


